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V. M. Spurgeon, Consultant, Director of South Asia Programs, UBCHEA; Dr. Priscilla 

A. S., Dean of Academic affairs (Sciences), Lady Doak College; and Dr. Anita 

Tiphagne, Assistant professor, Department of Social Sciences, Lady Doak College, 

acted as the resource persons for the workshop. The workshop focused on 

understanding the concept of Service-Learning and the various facets associated with 

it like – community engagement, different models and way ahead of institutionalisation.  

 

 

 

Feedback Analysis of the workshop: 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Feedback: 

We want these sessions frequently in our college. We would be happy to start a certificate 

course in our college on Service Learning. 

A very good initiative to introduce a fairly new concept. Looking forward to the next stage. 

Waiting for another seminar. 

The program will be truly successful if it can be implemented. 
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